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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1753 requires the Director of the Medical Marijuana Authority to promulgate rules to limit 

the tetrahydrocannabinol (THC) serving size of edible medical marijuana products sold in 

medical marijuana dispensaries. The limits shall not exceed 1,000 milligrams THC per package, 

but shall otherwise be at the discretion of the Director. The Director may impose further limits 

on medical marijuana patients under the age of 18.   
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